
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

David Rich 
Wednesday, April 11,2007 1 :I 7 PM 
Lisa Harvey 
Carl Vinson; Tripp Coston; Kimberley Pena; Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite Lockard; Ann Cole 
RE: Dkts. 070244 and 070245 + -w\% 3 

Yes, it is correct. 

To recap 

* Documents requesting confidential classification (RCC) were submitted from TEC, Gulf, and 
Progress at nearly the same time in response to the IOU deposit 
inadvertently placed into the same docket. They were later separated per the request memo (DN 02933-07). 

report. These documents were 

* TEC documents (DN 02537-07,02538-07, k42542-W - ) remain in the original docket (0701 82) 

* The RCCs for Gulf and Progresdwere subsequently moved into newly created dockets (070244 and 
‘ a-J-N\- bq 3 a49a-m , “&y57-=-l,  +a3’3s--Q-7 -9u\ 

070245, respectively, as shown below) 

* Documents numbers as listed below are correct for Gulf. 

* Document numbers as listed below are correct for Progress. 

* An RCC from FP&L was also submitted in response to this report. It is in a fourth, separate docket 
(070240). 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Lisa Harvey 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11,2007 12:08 PM 
To: Carl Vinson; David Rich 
Subject: FW: Dkts. 070244 and 070245 

Is this correct? 

Lisa 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11,2007 10:47 AM 
To: Lisa Harvey 
Cc: Ann Cole; Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: Dkts. 070244 and 070245 

Lisa, on 04/05/07, we received a memo from you (DN 02933-07) asking us to create two new dockets using 
DNs. 02554-07 and 02663-07. These two documents are confidential and have other related documents. 

I want to confirm that your request includes: 

FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK 



DNs 02553-07,02554-07 for new docket (070244) for Gulf Power, 

and 

DNs. 02662-07,02663-07,02664-07, and 02665-07 for the new docket (070245) for Progress Energy. 

Please let me know if this is correct. Thank you. 
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